PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that, due to the COVID-19 pandemic, the public hearings to
be held by the Zoning Board of Appeals of the Village of Wesley Hills on May 20, 2020 at 8:00
P.M. will be held by teleconference. Anyone wishing to attend the meeting may call in at 1-646-
558-8656; the meeting ID number is 86871981129; the Password is 824165.

The following public hearings will be heard:

Application of Congregation Bais Yakov Yosef Ostrow, 5 Ridgeway Terrace
Application of Joseph Mause, 6 Sherri Lane

Application of Meir and Yocheved Friedman, 29 Glenbrook Road
Application of Aaron Eichorn, 4 Soundview Drive

Application of Joshua and Arielle Wertentheil, 24 Holland Lane

Application of Devorah Wieder, 31 Astor Place
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Copies of the above applications are available for public review by appointment by
calling 845-354-0400.,

Anyone wishing to give testimony on any of the above applications may do so by mail to
the Village Clerk, Village of Wesley Hills, 432 Route 306, Wesley Hills, New York 10952, by
email or by giving testimony at the public hearing.

Dated: Wesley Hills, New York
May 11, 2020

Camille Guido-Downey
Village Clerk
Village of Wesley Hills



